ST. CHARIES ANNUAL WALK-A-THON

Friday, March 13th, 10:00am

At St. Charles School, we are committed to the safety of our children.

This year, we are excited to announce that all proceeds from our annual walk-a-thon will go
directly to funding improvements to our school’s safety including: automatic gates, the raising
of perimeter fencing and additional security enhancements.

Can we count on your support this year to help us improve security

on our campus?
Please consider sponsoring a student and supporting our school by making a tax-deductible
donation today.

® visit SCB.School and Click on Walk-A-Thon to make pledges online. Remember to send
this to friends and family to maximize the amount of money you can raise for our school!

Student Name: Grade

Name of Sponsor Pledge Amount

Example: Grandma $25

Checks payable to St. Charles School Money Collected Due by March 27th
Total: $

* Every student who raises at least $50 will receive a special Walk-A-Thon T-Shirt they are allowed
to wear as part of the P.E. Uniform the remainder of the year!

* Every student who raises at least $100 will be eligible to play Hooky!

Tuesday, April 21st, eligible Students will walk from school to have a picnic lunch and play fun games
at the local park. (South Weddington Park) Students will return to school for regular pick up.

You won't want to miss what we have planned!



